








































[The printed pamphlet ends here, but there are 3 more paragraphs:]

Why? If I were to marry a Negro woman and have children by her, my 
children would all be cursed as to the priesthood. Do I want my 
children cursed as to the priesthood? If there is one drop of Negro 
blood in my children, as I have read to you, they receive the curse. 
There isn't any argument, therefore, as to inter-marriage with the 
Negro, is there? There are 50 million Negroes in the United States. 
If they were to achieve complete absorption with the white race, 
think what that would do. With 50 million negroes inter-married with 
us, where would the priesthood be? who could hold it, in all America? 
Think what that would do to the work of the Church!

Now we are generous with the negro. We are willing that the Negro 
have the highest kind of education. I would be willing to let every 
Negro drive a Cadillac if they could afford it. I would be willing 
that they have all the advantages they can get out of life in the 
world. but let them enjoy these things among themselves. I think the 
Lord segregated the Negro and who is man to change that segregation? 
It reminds me of the scripture on marriage, "what God hath joined 
together, let not man put asunder." Only here we have the reverse of 
the thing--what God hath separated, let not man bring together again.

What is our advice with respect to intermarriage with Chinese, 
Japanese, Hawaiians and so on? I will tell you what advice I give 
personally. If a boy or girl comes to me claiming to be in love with 
a Chinese or Japanese or a Hawaiian or a person of any other dark 
race, I do my best to talk them out of it. I tell them that I think 
the Hawaiians should marry Hawaiians, the Japanese ought to marry 
the Japanese, and the Chinese ought to marry Chinese, and the 
Caucasians should marry Caucasians, just exactly as I tell them that 
Latter-day Saints ought to marry Latter-day Saints. And I'm glad to 
quote the 7th chapter of Deuteronomy to them on that. I teach 
against inter-marriage of all kinds.


